From:

To: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross

Subject: Response to questions asked regarding statements of common ground & responses to it.
Date: 19 March 2019 17:34:29

The route through Marazanvose & Nancarrow Farm & impacting detrimentally on
Nancarrow venue business would, if allowed, be desasterously damaging, forever!

It would degrade our community's living environment, our & our neighbours connectivity
with our community & ours to farmland on the North side of Marazanvose.

Devaluation of the location of all dwellings North & South of the current & proposed
roads would undoubtedly occur.

The severance of Nancarrow & the position near the farm hub creates huge & lasting
insurmountable farm management problems. The mitigation works offered do not solve the
problems only propose to make continued farming possible but with undoubted, lasting
extra difficulties, the severity of which are not known.

1 home is destroyed preventing someone making use of it & the attached land for home or
business.

A planned & consent-granted home would be destroyed. This would be my intended
retirement cottage built by renovating, sensitively, a historic "grooms cottage" which
could've been listed had attention been brought to it. It is not a "derelict barn" as
insultingly suggested by Highways England in their response to my "relevant
representation statement”

statement”.

As a barn it was roofed and useful, maintained & improved by my recent excavation of
the footings in preparation for full renovation.

For any further detail on how bad this route is to me & my family please refer to my
previous written representation and relevant representation.

Gravely and sincerely,
Peter Mewton





